Alanis, Sarah

From: Stauffer, Stefanie

Sent: Wednesday, March 1, 2023 2:21 PM

To: Alanis, Sarah

Subject: FW: PMAC resignation

Hi Sarah,

Here is Stephanie’s resignation. Please let me know if you need anything else. Thanks!
-Stefanie

From: Two Tracks Acres

Sent: Wednesday, March 1, 2023 2:08 PM
To: Stauffer, Stefanie <SStauffer@a2gov.org>
Subject: PMAC resignation

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hello,

As of today, March 1 2023, | would like to officially resign from my position on the Public Market Advisory Commission.
Thank you, I've enjoyed working with you!

-Stephanie Willette
Daily vendor representative





